DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
377TH AIR BASE WING (AFGSC)

A
RECEIVED
APR 14 106

NMED
Hazardous Waste
Bureau

Colonel Eric H. Froehlich APR 08 2016
377 ABW/CC

2000 Wyoming Blvd SE
Kirtland AFB NM 87117-5600

Mr. John Kieling

Bureau Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau (HWB)
New Mexico Environment Department (NMED)
2905 Rodeo Park Road

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Dear Mr. Kieling

Kirtland Air Force Base (KAFB) is requesting an additional one-month extension for
submitting its Quarterly Interim Measures Monitoring Report for January — March 2016, Bulk
Fuels Facility Spill, Solid Waste Management Unit ST-106/85-111. This extension is requested
due to receipt of the New Mexico Environment Department approval with conditions for
sampling optimization received on 20 January 2016. Complying with the approval required
acquisition of additional sampling materials from the supporting laboratory. Sampling could not
be initiated until 25 January 2016. We respectfully request a revised submission date of 01
August 2016.

Please contact Mr. L. Wayne Bitner at 505.853.3484 or at Judie.bitner/@us.af.mil, or Ms.
Victoria R. Branson at 505.846.6362 or at victoria.branson@us.af.mil if you have any questions
Or CONCerms.

Sincerely

 —

b(E.R.IC H. FROEHLICH, Col, USAF
Commander

cc:

NMED-EHD (Roberts, McQuillan, Agnew)
NMED (Longmire)

NMED-HWB (Cobrain)

NMED-GWQB (Huddleson, Pullen, Hunter)
NMED-PSTB (Goerger)

EPA Region 6 (King, Ellinger)

SAF-IEE {Lynnes)

AFCEC-CZRX (Bodour)

USACE-ABQ District Office (Simpler, Goodrich, Phaneuf)
Public Info Repository, AR/IR, and File

il



